
KIRRIEMUIR CONSERVATION AREA REGENERATION SCHEME - 

STEERING GROUP – 18 AUGUST 2015 

ITEM 6 – PRIORITY FUNDING BOUNDARY REVIEW  

Members of the CARS Steering Group will recall that the Priority Area boundary was 

reviewed and extended in August 2014 (Report dated 19 August 2014 refers). The Steering 

Group agreed at that time that Option 2 (which was to include a number of properties 

adjacent to the existing town centre boundary where some interest in the grant scheme had 

been shown) be adopted in the short term in order to concentrate spending and to achieve a 

greater visual enhancement of the town centre area. A further annual review would take 

place in August 2015 to consider extending the boundary to include the frontage of buildings 

facing onto the Roods as a means to maximise the spend of the Small Grants Scheme 

budget. 

Members of the Steering Group are therefore requested to consider whether: 

a) any additional areas/ buildings would merit inclusion within the priority boundary, 

given  the interest shown in the small grant scheme to date or; 

b) to continue with the current priority area boundary as shown on the map below.   

 

A large scale version of this map will be available to view at the meeting. 
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